
Hello, 

 

Please consider changing the rules such that microgenerators can produce no more 
than double their previous electricity use. This would greatly simplify the regulations. There would 
be no more need to haggle over issues like whether the customer’s use is going to go up if they buy 
an EV, and there’s be no need for enforcement actions to monitor for people whose use went down 
after purchasing solar. It’s an insignificant change that could reduce a lot of frustration and 
complexity. 

 

Paul Kirvan 

 


